
Case for support 

- Since 1970, The Haven has helped women heal from substance use disorders. The 
organization is celebrating its 55th anniversary this year.  

- 90% of The Haven’s revenue comes from government contracts, mainly Medicaid.  
- The Haven’s operating costs, including food, utilities, supplies, and employee 

salaries have risen over 20% but there has not been any increase in contract rates 
since 2021. 

- There is a great deal of uncertainty about the future of Medicaid and The Haven has 
already lost one federal grant. 

- The Haven provides a lot of additional services that the insurance companies don’t 
cover. These include: 

o Housing, food, and supplies for children who stay with their mothers at The 
Haven 

o Native healing practices, like drumming, ceremonies, and arts and crafts 
that are a part of the Native Ways Program 

o Intensive Outpatient Recovery Housing and all the household supplies and 
hygiene products for the members 

o Holistic approach to recovery, including acudetox, yoga, and meditation 
o Outings and activities that teach the members how to have sober fun  

- When women heal and break the cycle of intergenerational trauma, regain the trust 
of their children, and learn to love themselves again, the results are truly 
lifechanging for the whole family and our community at large. 

- The long-term result is a stronger local workforce and increased financial 
independence which leads to fewer individuals experiencing homelessness and 
more prosocial engagement in the community. 

Different ways to give 

- You can make an unrestricted donation to The Haven via our website or by sending a 
check to 1107 E Adelaide Dr, Tucson, AZ 85719 

- The Haven is a qualifying charitable organization, meaning you can support The 
Haven for free using your Arizona State Tax Credit. You can invest your tax dollars by 
making a gift up to $987 if you file jointly or $495 if you file individually to The Haven 
and receive it all back as a dollar-for-dollar state tax credit. 

- You can support The Haven via planned gifts by including The Haven in your will or 
trust or naming The Haven as a beneficiary of your life insurance policy or 
retirement plan. Individual circumstances differ, so we encourage you to seek 
advice from your personal legal and financial advisors. 



- The Haven gratefully accepts in-kind donations of new and gently used clothing, 
household items, personal hygiene products, recovery books, as well as class and 
art supplies. Donations can be dropped off Monday through Friday, between 9am 
and 5pm at 1107 E Adelaide Dr, Tucson, AZ 85719. 


